
Vote Leave 
with your 
postal vote

Your postal vote 
should arrive by 

Friday 3 June
Remember to fill in your 

ballot paper and post it back 
as soon as it arrives

We send the EU 
£350 million 
a week - let's fund 
our NHS instead

Vote'Leave'and return your ballot 
paper as soon as possible before 

Thursday 23 June
e Vote Leave, take back control



----------------  DON'T MISS OUT------------------
Return your postal vote as soon as possible.

If you've been away, you can also drop your postal vote off in 
person at any polling station in your local area on 

Thursday 23 June
If your postal vote has not arrived by 3 June, call 
your local council and askfor’Electoral Services'.

Three facts about the EU
1. The EU costs us £350 million per week

If we Vote Leave, we can spend our money on our priorities like 
the NHS, schools and housing.

2. Five new countries are about to join
Turkey, Albania, Serbia, Montenegro and Macedonia are the 
next countries the EU wants to let in. Together they have a 
population of 88.7 million.

3. More than 250,000 people came here from the EU last year 
That's a city the size of Newcastle in just 12 months. When new, 
poorer countries join, that will only increase the pressure on our 
schools, NHS and housing.

Find out more at voteleave.uk/yourchoice
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